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ISSUE: DOWNTOWN REVITALIZATION 

“Today’s DRI project announcements are a tremendous win for our entire community. These funds will

allow the City of Auburn to continue its transformation and revitalization. Working together, we will

continue to make our downtowns a priority and push for investment in projects that will transform our

communities in a positive way.” 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/downtown-revitalization

